
Email: contactus@scotland.pnn.police.uk  
 
Potential text for email 
 
Hi Police Scotland, 
  
I am writing to ask for support regarding parents who have been mounting the pavements while 
driving their cars to collect/drop off their children.  This has led to some violent incidents and 
confrontations between parents. 
 
This has been an on-going issue and it would be really helpful if a couple of officers could visit the 
school between 8.40am-9.15am and 2.40pm-3.15pm at any time.  
  
I am really concerned a pupil will be injured and so disappointed that parents are ignoring the  ‘Car 
Free Zone times’, as outlined above in both main roads beside the school. 
  
Many thanks for your consideration, 
  
Kind regards 
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